
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                    1st November, 2018                                                         

 

Christmas Advent Fayre - Saturday 1st December, 2018 

It would be lovely if our KS1 and KS2 choirs could sing at the Christmas Advent Fayre.  
 
If you are planning on coming along to the Fayre and your child is in the:  
 
KS2 choir, please bring them to the hall at 12:20pm, ready to sing at 12:30pm.  

KS1 choir, please bring them to the hall at 1:20pm, ready to sing at 1:30pm. 

Christmas clothing would be lovely, no school uniform on this occasion.  

Horsfall House, Windmill Road – Tuesday 4th December  

Our KS2 choir has been invited to sing at the Horsfall House, over sixties, Christmas Party at 
4:30 pm for half an hour. We would keep the children at school and walk them over to the 
party for 4:30pm. We would appreciate collection of your child, from outside the front door 
of Horsfall House at 5pm.  

Please return the reply slip to the office. 

Thank you, 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Young and Mr Weinberger 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

My child ______________________________________      

 is / is not able to join the KS1/KS2 Choir, to sing at the Christmas Advent Fayre on 

Saturday 1st December 

 is / is not able to sing with the KS2 choir at the Horsfall House Christmas Party on 

Tuesday 4th December 

Parent Name  _________________________________                    

Signature        ___________________________________ 


